
RUSSELL & VOLKENING, Inc.

551 FIFTH AVENUE 
NEW YORK, N. Y. 10017

MURRAY HILL 2-5340

September 11, 1968

Mr. Eliot Porter
Route 4
Box 33
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Porter:

I haven’t heard yet from Sierra or Brower about my last letter.
But in the meantime, Mr. Wilentz has been in about another matter, 
rather smaller, and I don’t know whether it is worthwhile making 
a fuss about the price offer. He says all the other photographers 
have accepted. But at any rate, they had a 1968 calendar which 
used four of your photographs and they are offering $100 apiece 
for these four photos. The sale of the calendar, he tells me, was 
not very large, under 10,000. They are also embarked on a 1969 
calendar in which they propose to use 6 of your pictures, each 
covering a page of the calendar, and one small 4x4 picture which 
would be at the back of the calendar. For these they propose to 
pay $1250. Without knowing too much about prices for photographs, 
it seems to me that these are fair. Would you let me know quickly 
please,since Wilentz says there is a matter of urgency, as to how 
you feel about these offers.

Yours sincerel;

Diarmuid Russell


